Social Justice Committee

Meeting #8

Wednesday, April 14, 2004

Present:  Clara Rutter, Ulyana Beley, James Wardlaw, Veronica Howard, Arlene Stein, Jennifer Hamilton, Jim Barber, Angela Ho, Delia Jacobson, Sarah Kim, Sarah Greene, Sherridy Leslie 

Regrets: May Zeibank, Raza Naqvi.  Absent: Monica Yeung, Vivian Yau

1.  The meeting was called to order at 8:07

2.  Minutes for the March 25, 2004 meeting were approved.

3. Discussion of the role of secretary of the 2004-2005 committee took place. James Wardlaw and Clara Rutter put their names forward for the position.  A vote was taken by the 2004-2005 voting committee members present. James Wardlaw was elected as secretary for the 2004-2005 Social Justice Committee.

Committee members and volunteers were asked to state their interest in positions for 2004-2005 committee.  

Sarah Greene was elected as treasurer for the committee.

The following committee members were interested in these positions:

Sheridy—Meal Exchange, Community Kitchen

Clara—Community Kitchen

Veronica—Outreach/Peace Week

Ulyana—Community Kitchen


Sarah K.—Outreach, Meal Exchange

Volunteers put their names forward for the following:

Delia—Community Kitchen

Angela—Website and Speakers Series

4.  Arlene presented the Duke of Edinburgh awards program as an opportunity for the SJ committee to partner with this organization and perhaps host an information session.  Sheridy volunteered to work with Arlene to organize this session early in the fall.

5. Possible newspaper column—James mentioned that “the newspaper” had discussed the idea of writing a semi-regular column next fall on social justice. Delia volunteered to assist with this. James and Delia to follow up with “the newspaper” editorial team in late summer/early fall. Veronica suggested an article on Peace Week.

6.  Other business:  Jennifer reminded committee members of the upcoming social happening on Thursday, April 22 at 5:30 in the Wardens apartment. All incoming and outgoing committee members are invited to attend and should RSVP at the Hall Porters Desk by Monday, April 19

The treasurer and secretary were reminded to sign up for a budget time slot for presenting the 2004-2005 budget in two weeks to the COB.

7.  The meeting was adjourned and the committee was wished a happy summer. Business pertaining to the committee will be conducted over email over the summer.

